
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of May 23, 2016 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 23rd 
 

MON           TUES           WED         THURS              FRI__ 
A Day          B Day/         A Day         B Day            A Day/ 
          Advisory                                               Advisory  

 

MSMHS Awards Night 
Thursday, May 26, 2016 at 6pm 

Students who received invitations must RSVP 
 

MSMHS GRADUATION 
Thursday, June 9, 2016 

6 pm at UConn Avery Point 

American Red Cross Blood Drive 
Wednesday, May 25, 2016 

Call the Main Office to Sign Up 

AP & ECE SIGN-UP NIGHT 
June 1, 2016 at 6 pm 

Mandatory Meeting for all Families of a Student 
Taking an AP or ECE Course Next School Year  

 
 

 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

GROTON, CT - On Friday, students in grades 9, 10, and 
11 voted for their 2016-2017 class officers. In tradition of 
our spring election process, we announce the results of 
the election in Fish Tales.  
 

All of the nominees  have been publicly congratulated 
for taking the chance and running for office. It should be 
noted that those who delivered speeches and desired to 
be in a leadership position showed admirable character. 
Our entire staff was greatly impressed with the number 
of students willing to be leaders amongst their peers.  
Congratulations to the elected officers for the class of 
2016, 2017, and 2018.  
 

 
Class of 2016 

President:  Skyler Pearse  
Vice President: Abby Casey 

Treasurer:  Aiden Green 
Secretary: Miya Giragosian 

Class of 2017 
President:  Danielle McIlquham 
Vice President: Olivia Gonzalez 

Treasurer:  Chris Currie 
Secretary: Serena Eldridge 

Class of 2018 
President:  Trent Hughson 

Vice President: Britney Detuzzi 
Treasurer:  Scott Davidson 

Secretary: Mia Cost 

ELECTION RESULTS FOR THE 2016-2017 SCHOOL YEAR 

The 2016-2017 Class Presidents - Skyler Pearse, Senior Class, Danielle 
McIlquham, Junior Class, Trent Hughson, Sophomore Class.   

Finals Begin on Friday, June 3rd 

Friday, 
June 3 

Monday, 
June 6 

Tuesday, 
June 7 

Wednesday, 
June 8 

Thursday, 
June 9 

Blocks 
8 & 7 

Blocks 
6 & 5 

Blocks 
4 & 3 

Blocks 
1 & 2 

Finals 
Makeup 

MSMHS Blood Drive - Wednesday, May 25th   
This Wednesday, May 25th from 8:30 to 1 pm, 
MSMHS will host the 2nd blood drive of the  
2016 calendar year. The American Red Cross is 
in a shortage and needs donations during 
these winter months.  

If you are interested in saving a life and giving 
blood, please call Ms. Alvarez at 860-446-9380 
to schedule an appointment. If you plan on 
giving blood, be sure to drink plenty of water, 
eat a well balanced meal the night before, and 
eat breakfast the morning of the blood drive. 

MSMHS PROM 2016 
Water’s Edge & Resort 

Westbrook, CT 


